
I oppose this bill (SB 554), because it will do nothing but affect law abiding citizens that have a concealed handgun license.  These 
people, licensees, are not a problem. They have already gone through a background check in order to receive the license and they 
are just trying to protect themselves. This bill just makes it more confusing to a licensee to know where they can legally carry. It 
appears to make this a gun free state!  Therefore, I oppose this bill and any other bill that restricts legal gun owners!

Thank you,
Jeff Torgerson


